
From: Dellaselva, Chris <CDellaselva@StamfordCT.gov>  
Sent: Friday, July 1, 2022 12:04 PM 
To: Simmons, Caroline <CSimmons@StamfordCT.gov> 
Cc: Pankosky, Valerie <VPankosky@StamfordCT.gov>; Yanik, David <DYanik@StamfordCT.gov>; 
Robitaille, Robert <RRobitaille@StamfordCT.gov>; Williams, Chuck <CWilliams2@StamfordCT.gov>; 
Larson, Erik <ELarson@StamfordCT.gov> 
Subject: Change to Ceridian-Stamford Contract for RFP 714 HRIS & Payroll Solution 
 
Good morning Your Honor, 
 
Attached for your consideration are a pair of Software Requirements Specification (SRS) Documents that 
add additional services/fees to the City’s contract with Ceridian for the City’s HRIS & Payroll Solution 
software (RFP 714). If agreeable, please forward the attached SRS Documents to the City’s Board of 
Finance for consideration. 
 
These SRS Documents are necessary to fund work to modify the Dayforce HR/Payroll system to facilitate 
integration with the Oracle Cloud Financial system. The work includes changes to the chart of account 
codes and job data within Dayforce so that the payroll interface data can be produced by Dayforce with 
the Oracle chart of accounts enabling City employees to use the same chart of accounts for payroll and 
financial transactions. 
 
These SRS Documents add an additional $69,480.00 in fees to this contract ($40,680.00 Denise + 
$28,800.00 Madison). The original Ceridian contract price was $624,180.00. The current contract price is 
$929,325.00. $73,125.00 of that increase was approved by the BOF in Oct. 2020. We have since 
exceeded the contract price by more than 15% and, therefore, now need BOF approval for these SRS 
Documents per Sec. 23-18.4.C.(2) of the City’s Code of Ordinances. 
 
Please directly contact: Chuck Williams if you have specific questions regarding these additional 
services/fees; David Yanik if you have questions regarding Ceridian’s services in general; or Erik Larson if 
you have questions regarding fees-to-date. You may, of course, contact me at your convenience if I may 
be of any further assistance to you in this matter. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Chris Dellaselva 
Assistant Corporation Counsel 
City of Stamford Office of Legal Affairs 
888 Washington Boulevard 
P.O. Box 10152 
Stamford, CT 06904-2152 
(203) 977-5762 
Fax: (203) 977-5560 
 
 

mailto:CDellaselva@StamfordCT.gov
mailto:CSimmons@StamfordCT.gov
mailto:VPankosky@StamfordCT.gov
mailto:DYanik@StamfordCT.gov
mailto:RRobitaille@StamfordCT.gov
mailto:CWilliams2@StamfordCT.gov
mailto:ELarson@StamfordCT.gov

